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Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!

As we wrap up Thanksgiving, we’re
reflecting on the blessings of this season.
Just last week, we celebrated with our entire
staff and students, enjoying a wonderful
meal organized by our dedicated parents.
Their hard work and love made it a truly
memorable event.

Included is our annual photo with the
kids—it's amazing to see how they’re
growing! Olivia is preparing for graduation in
June, Naomi is thriving in her second year,
and Elijah, now in 10th grade, is excelling in his
studies and is so happy to be the tallest of his
siblings now!

As we enter the new year, we’re reminded of
God’s faithfulness and the value of the support
and prayers of loved ones like you. We ask for
your continued prayers for guidance, strength,
and wisdom as we navigate the year ahead.

Thank you for standing with us, for your
encouragement, and for being a vital part of our
journey. Your love and partnership mean so
much to us.

May this Christmas season and the coming year bring you joy, peace, and countless
blessings.

With love and gratitude,

The Peters Family:
Doug & Cynthia, Olivia, Naomi, Elijah


